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Questions taken on notice and further information agreed to be 
supplied at the hearings 

Portfolio: Solar Homes 
Witness: Xavier Hinckson, Executive Director, Finance, the Department of 

Environment, Land, Water and Planning  
Committee member: Mr Richard Riordan 
Page/s of transcript: 5 

Relevant text: 
Mr HINCKSON: And that included the PV occupiers. Once I include the applications 

received though, that takes the total to 35 000. In terms of the actual amount that was paid 
out at that point in time, we would need to take that information from Sustainability Victoria. 

Mr RIORDAN: Okay, we will take that on notice. So, you will get back to us with how 
much was paid out by April. 

Answer: 
At 12 April 2019, close to 10,000 applications had been finalised and close to $21 million of 
rebates paid.  

Solar Homes

Received 5 July 2019 1 of 1


	Questions taken on notice and further information agreed to be supplied at the hearings



